
 
 

MORGAN COUNTY SOLID WASTE AUTHORITY 
MINUTES OF MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 

October 11, 2022 
 
 
The October monthly meeting of the MCSWA was called to order at 4:00 p.m. on October 11th by 
John Spies.  Present were Morgan County Solid Waste Authority Board Members John Spies, Glenn 
Horr, Steve Davison, Center Manager JR Timmons, Center Assistant Brenda Timmons and 
Coordinator Becky Barkley.  Judy Fisher and Margaret Gordon were absent.   
 
Coordinator Becky Barkley took minutes. 
 
The minutes from the MCSWA September Meeting were reviewed by the board.  John Spies approved 
the minutes. 
 
The September financials were reviewed and discussed by the board and approved by Glenn Horr.    
 
Center Manager JR Timmons reported that the tarp on the cardboard dumpster is getting worse and 
cardboard is getting wet.  Apple Valley Waste has been notified of the situation.     
 
Board Member Steve Davison said that he would begin work on sanding the catwalk floor boards to see 
if that would help get the traction tape to adhere.   He will notify the board of his progress. 
 
Glenn Horr moved to adjourn the meeting at 4:25 pm. 


